
 

Monday 24th February 2025  
 
 

RE: Year 2 Science visit – Town Park, Enfield 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our Science learning this half term as part of our learning journey ‘Spring has 
Sprung’, we will be learning about plants and how they grow. To better understand this, we 
will be visiting Town Park in Enfield. 
 
Children will be participating in a mini scavenger hunt and looking for examples of plant life 
and seeds. Weather permitting, we will have a picnic lunch before returning to school. 
 

Date: Monday 10th March 2025 
 
Where: Town Park, Cecil Rd, Enfield EN2 6LE 
 
Time: During the school day-leaving school by 9:30am  
 
Travel: 121 bus 
 
Cost: Free  
 
Lunch: Children will have a packed lunch provided by the school.  You are welcome 
to provide them with a nut-free packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles) but 
please let the class teacher know in advance.  
 
Clothes: Children must wear their normal school uniform including a coat in case of 
poor weather.  
 
Permission: Please log on to Arbor to give permission for this visit  

 
If you can support us on this exciting visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon 
as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
The Year 2 Team 
 
 


